From: Hoang, Anhthu

Cc: Dorka, Lilian; Temple, Kurt; Vong, Suong; Harrison, Brenda

Subject: RE: Help Immediately Benzine Rocket
Date: Tuesday, December 6, 2022 12:57:02 PM

In Reply Refer to:
EPA No. 04X-23-R5

Savanna, IL 61074

Re: Rejection of Correspondence

- P

This message relates to the referenced correspondence which the U.S. Environmental
Protection Agency (EPA), Office of External Civil Rights Compliance (OECRC) received on
November 26, 2022, wherein you allege various actions taken by the Carroll County, IL
Sherriff Department. After careful review, OECRC has determined that your correspondence
1s not a complaint as defined by Section 1.1 of our Case Resolution Manual (CRM, available
at https://www.epa.gov/sites/default/files/2021-
01/documents/2021.1.5_final case resolution manual .

_ __pdf), because it expresses only
general concerns without providing information we would need to determine jurisdiction. See
CRM Section 1.5.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me.

Anhthu Hoang

Acting Director

Office of External Civil Rights Compliance
212-637-5033





